LLANFAES NEWSLETTER/CYLCHLYTHYR!

February/Chwefror 2024

United P. School William And Hay Eventual Trapsher Tont at Ddy59

Diary Dates/Dyddiadau'r Dyddiadur

Spring Term 2024 February/Chwefror

6th – Safer Internet Day

9th – Break up for half term

19th - School returns

20th - Looby Lou Workshop Camau Bach & Reception

21st – Swimming KS2 commences

28th – Rags to Riches collection

March/Mawrth

1st – School Eisteddfod

6th – Rugby skills festival @Gwernyfed (2 teams Y3/4 Y5/6)

7th – World Book Day

- Parent Forum @ 4 pm

11th – 15th – Parent Consultation Week

20th – Café Cymraeg (details to follow after half term)

22nd – Fund raising Colour Run (details after half term)

- Break up for Easter

NB No ASC available on 22nd March

Summer Term Commences - 8th April 2024

Eisteddfod March 1st

Our school Eisteddfod will take place on Friday March 1st.

Further details will be sent in a separate letter later this week on Schoop. Please keep your eye open for this!



Parent & Carer Forum (including Friends)

Our next meeting will take place on 7th March@ 4pm.



Unfortunately the last one was postponed. These meetings are an opportunity for parents to have a very important input into a range of matters. The agenda is co constructed

between school and parents. This Forum has influenced various aspect of school life and development over the past few years. If any parent would like to join please let Mrs Lawrence or the office know. Everyone is welcome!

Mrs Thompson-Richards Returns!

We are very pleased that Mrs Thompson-Richards has returned to our school to undertake a new role. She is now our Higher Learning Teaching Assistant (HLTA) which means that she is covering PPA in Y1 - 6.

Balanceability in Reception and Camau Bach!

Children in Reception class and Camau Bach are having great fun developing their balance skills and early bike riding skills in weekly sessions with staff. What's more they are having great fun too!!

This is part of the Health and Well Being curriculum provision in school.





Year 5 visit the Regimental Museum



Year 5 spent a very interesting morning at the Regimental Museum recently. They were shown Zulu artefacts to gain inspiration for the art work they will doing for a book! It also links in with the Zulu Royal Family visit we are anticipating in July!! We look forward to seeing the illustrations Year 5.

Parent Consultations

Parent Consultations will be offered for children in Reception to Year 6 during the week commencing March 11th. Please look out for information after half term to enable you to book a slot with your child's teacher. Remember that you can contact school at anytime though if you want to discuss anything – you do not have to wait for the consultation times!

Netball Club

Netball Club will resume for Years 4,5 & 6 after half term. Mrs North and Miss Price will be running it.

It will operate from 3.15 to 4.15 pm. Children attending must have suitable clothing and footwear. Children must be collected from the main doors at 4.15 pm or return to After School Club.



Cardiff Blues Rugby Sessions



We are delighted to be linking with the development officer at Cardiff Blues who will be providing skills sessions for Year 3 and 4 after half term on a Tuesday during school time.

Look out for any further information on the class Schoop.

WOW Day Mabinogion Workshops – bringing the stories to life!

Children from Year 2 – 5 recently enjoyed vibrant workshops, led by @bigfootwales. They provided an enriching





workshop, full of creativity to enable the children to learn about one of the traditional stories of the Mabinogion. Pupils and staff were engrosed! It helped spark the children's curiosity and of course, develop their understanding of our Welsh culture and Cynefin.























A local artist on our staff!

We are thrilled that one of our hard working cleaners, Robert Thomas, has recently given up his own time to help children with their painting skills. Robert is a keen artist and really enjoyed sharing his knowledge and expertise to enhance the children's art work. The results are brilliant and both Robert and the children have thoroughly enjoyed the sessions. Diolch Robert!

This newsletter is available on our website www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk
Did you know we continue to use X also? Follow us @LlanfaesSchool

